Marsh, Jodi - DOT

Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 3:28 PM

Hello

There has been a little revamping with the Region’s SPV library. Here is what is new:
e Folder Structure
O Theindividual word documents are posted in one folder.
0 All other folders have been removed.
e Table of contents
0 Is the file named: ner-toc.
0 Will have the SPV names and SPV codes associated with them.
e New SPV codes
O The SPV codes will now be ner-XXX-XXX.
0 The middle 3 digits represent the section of the Standard Spec Book that the SPV pertains to.
0 The last 3 digits make the code unique to the SPV.
e File names
0 Will be the SPV codes; not the SPV names.
e SPVs have been removed/archived
0 Due to STSP or Standard Spec creation that now covers the topic.
0 Ifa SPV was not used in the past 10-20 years.
e New format for the SPVs
0 Font, style, spacing and meta data imbedded in the Regional SPV library SPVs.
e SPV Status Log.xIsm
O Lists SPVs that were removed
O Lists SPVs that | need to do further investigation to ensure they are the most up to date. If you have a
guestion on this please contact me.

Future plans include removing all files except the ner-toc and SPV Status Log. The ner-toc will be automated and will
have a link to download the SPVs.

The SPV libraries are found:
e Consultant/External: ftp site => NE Region/NE Region Standards/NE Region Standard SPVs
e WisDOT: N:\region\Resources\Resource Library\Design\Plan Preparation and PSE\Spv\NE Region SPV Library

If you know someone who is interested in joining the Northeast Region Design listserv, a link to sign up can be found on
the DTSD Region Offices page of the internet, below the Northeast Region information
http://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/about-wisdot/who-we-are/dtsd/dtsd-region-offices.aspx

A direct link can be found here: http://www.content.dot.wi.gov/content/lyris/dtsd-neregion.htm

Again if you have any questions please let me know,
Jodi

Jodi Marsh, P.E.

Design Quality Assurance and Program Controls Engineer
Wisconsin Department of Transportation
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